
• Experience the beauty of tradi-
tional Orthodox bell ringing

• Learn how to ring  the basic peals, 
and how they are used  in the Di-
vine services

• Meet others who share your inter-
est, and learn from experienced 
bell ringers

• Participate in the Divine services 
enhanced by the sound of these 
"cymbals of jubilation"(Psalm 150)
 

This year we will be joined by three instructors of a bell-ringing school in Novosibirsk, Russia: 
Aleksei Talashkin, and Viktor and Marina Vasil'yev, who will share their vast experience in both 

teaching and ringing Orthodox church bells.

Due to the hands-on nature of the workshop, there will be a limit of 10 participants.
However, once registration has been filled, another workshop is planned for late October.

The Fifth Annual

Bell Ringing Workshop
October 8th and 9th, 2011

at the Church of St John Chrysostom
in House Springs, MO

With the Blessing of His Grace, Bishop Peter of Cleveland, ROCOR

Schedule
Saturday, October 8th: 9 AM - 4 PM
Sunday, October 9th: 1 PM - 4 PM

$25 registration fee (covers all meals)

For more information, and to register for the 
workshop, please contact:

Constantine Stade

636.328.4821

To learn more about the bells at St. John Chrysostom 
Church please visit www.orthodox-stl.org/bells.html
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